TOWN OF BEVERLY: TO WIT

A special meeting of the Beverly Town Council was held Monday, March 22, 2021, at 7:00 pm in council chambers of Beverly Town Hall. Members and visitors stood for the Pledge of Allegiance and were led in prayer by Mayor Burns. Mayor Burns called the meeting to order in the presence of recorder Barbara Smith, members Debbie Stalnaker, Robbie Moyer, Matt Lewis, Becky Weese and Katie Whittaker. Clerk Robin Wilson was also present.

A budget workshop was help previous to the schedule meeting with council going over the budget for 2021-2022. Adjustments were made, at that time, involving income and expense predictions for the town originating from the newly formed police department.

2021-2022 LEVY BUDGET APPROVAL

A motion was made by Mrs. Whittaker to accept changes made in the Budget Workshop for the 2021-2022 Levy Budget and for budget to be submitted to the WV State Auditor's Office. Motion seconded by Mrs. Stalnaker. All in favor.

Council was reminded the next meeting is April 12, 2021.

Motion made to adjourn by Mr. Lewis. Seconded by Mr. Moyer. Meeting adjourned at 7:17 pm.

MAYOR: ANDY BURNS

RECORDER: BARBARA SMITH